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The New Castle Town Clerks office will re-open to the public on 

Wednesday, January 5, 2022 for all transactions. Please visit the website 

for the Town Clerks hours of operation. 

 

The Town of Greenland will not have access to process DMV transactions 

on our behalf.  

 

New Castle residents must process all DMV transactions with the New 

Castle Town Clerk starting Wednesday. 

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 

 

Jennifer Rumph 

New Castle Town Clerk 

(603) 431-6710 ext. 2 
 
  
 
 
 
  

http://www.newcastlenh.org/
https://www.newcastlenh.org/town-clerk

